

NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 2025



FALL AND WINTER HOURS RETURN

As the seasons change, so do our hours! The library is shifting to its fall and winter schedule. Most days will stay the same, but Saturday hours will be 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM. Stop by and see us soon!

This Month

Wills & Powers of Attorney Seminar DROP IN, FREE

October 2nd & 15th | 1:00 - 2:30 PM

Card Embroidery Workshop REGISTRATION REQUIRED, FREE October 8th | 1:00 PM and 3:00 PM

Canning Workshop

with Myrhanda

REGISTRATION REQUIRED, \$40.00

October 14th | 2:00 PM

Cricut Workshop

Wine Bottle Lights Workshop is Full!

October 16th | 1:00 PM and 2:30 PM

Monster Mash Dance

DROP IN, FREEOctober 25th | 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM

USED MEDIA SALES HELP US THRIVE

Did you know that we sell a variety of used books, vinyl, DVDs. CDs, games, and more? All proceeds are invested directly back into the library. Check out what we've got for sale the next time you drop in

Library Hours

Tuesday: 12 - 7

Wednesday: 11 - 6

Thursday: 12 - 5

Saturday: 10 - 1

WILLS AND POWERS OF ATTORNEY SEMINARS: FINAL INSIGHTS

OCTOBER 02 | 1:00 - 2:30 PM OCTOBER 15 | 1:00 - 2:30 PM

This month, we are concluding the seminar series on Wills and Powers of Attorney, presented by the Lake Country Community Legal Clinic.

These talks are part 4 and 5 of the series, but all are welcome to attend, regardless of whether they have attended previous sessions. The clinic's experienced staff will provide an overview of the importance of having a will and power of attorney, and will answer questions and address common concerns.

The seminar is a drop-in event, and no registration is required. Don't miss this opportunity to learn about your rights and responsibilities regarding wills and powers of attorney.





CARD EMBROIDERY WITH NANCY OCTOBER 8TH | 1:00 & 3:00 PM

Due to high demand, Nancy is expanding her card embroidery workshop to two sessions on October 8th. The 1:00 PM class is now full, but there is still limited availability in the 3:00 PM session. Participants will learn the art of hand embroidery on decorative cards, perfect for creating personalized gifts or home decor.

Register for the workshop by phone, email, or in-person at the library.

LIBRARY HOSTS SALSA CANNING WORKSHOP WITH LOCAL EXPERT



Local expert Myrhanda will lead a Canning Workshop on Tuesday, October 14th, from 2:00 to 5:00 p.m. in the Community Center kitchen. The workshop includes hands-on instruction in making and preserving salsa, and participants will go home with the items they have canned.

The registration deadline is Saturday October 11th, and a fee of \$40.00 is required. To register, participants can call, email, or visit the library in person. Upon arrival, attendees should check in at the library front desk.

Spots are limited—register today to secure your place!

KNITTING CLUB | MCKRAFTERS BI-WEEKLY | 1:00 PM

Join us at the library for our free Knitting Club, a drop-in program perfect for knitters of all skill levels. This month our club meets on October 7th and 21st at 1:00 pm.

TUESDAYS | 6:00 PM

Join us for our weekly craft nights! From 6-9 pm, drop by the McKellar Public Library to share your own craft projects and work alongside fellow community members.

LIBRARY UNVEILS NEW HALLOWEEN **EVENT: MONSTER MASH DANCE**

In a bid to add a little more magic to the fall season, the library is introducing the Monster Mash Dance, a brand-new event for children 12 and under. Scheduled for Saturday, October 25th—the same night as the township's Trick or Trunk event— between 4 and 6 p.m. this spooky gathering



invites young patrons to dress in costumes inspired by characters from books. A costume contest will be held to celebrate the most imaginative outfits. The library hopes to make this a new annual tradition for the spooky season.



(705) 389-2611

INTERLIBRARY LOAN SERVICES GET PUT ON HOLD

Due to the ongoing Canada Post strike, the library is currently unable to fulfill Interlibrary Loan (ILL) requests for patrons. This disruption has affected our ability to receive and send materials between libraries across the province.

We understand the inconvenience this may cause and ask for your patience and understanding during this time. We are closely monitoring the situation and will resume ILL services as soon as possible. Thank you for your continued support.

